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From: Sakura Sakura [mailto:
Sent: Tuesday, 16 November 2010 11:20 PM 

To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: Review for English requirement. 

 
Dear Kathleen 
 
Thanks for reviewing the English requirement for registration.  It is a good idea to revise the english 
requirement.   Especially for the international students, we are so stress about the english test.  I 
really hope the change will approve soon. 
 
Kind Regards 
Julie  
International Student (Bachelor of Nursing) 
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